
 
 

BOTTLE BAY RECREATIONAL 
WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT SPECIAL BOARD MEETINGS 

 

April 25, 2023 
 

 

The Bottle Bay Recreational Water and Sewer District (BBRWSD) special Board meeting held by Zoom, 
was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chair Bill Berg, after verifying the required quorum. Board members 
present were:  Bill Berg, Steve Shearer and Rob Behrens.   Also in attendance was RuthAnn Zigler, 
Recording Secretary and Susan Shea, Accountant.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 

There were no public comments.  
 

General Administrative Matters 
 

Discussion of website redesign:  Hannah Holmes, representative from Steamline, a vendor of website 
design and hosting services for governmental Districts, gave an on-line presentation on how the website 
works; a question and answer session followed. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 


